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  My Name Is Tenzin, I Am Not Chinese Pam D.
Tenzin,2016-06-21 Tenzin Phuntsok was brought to
India from his homeland, Tibet, at the tender age
of nine. He respects this decision of his elders,
though he has left his mother back home, and has
never been able to meet her again. Growing up in
India under the care of his uncle and the school
authorities, who stand in for the parents of such
refugee children, he is happy enough in India, his
foster home. However, being the child of a freedom
fighter, he never forgets his roots, and is very
conscious of his Tibetan identity. My Name Is
Tenzin, I Am Not Chinese is a first person
narrative of this young Tibetan's experiences as a
college student in Chennai. Written in an easy
conversational style, the story is rich with humor
that cloaks the poignancy of an uprooted youth's
life in a place which is poles apart from his
Himalayan homeland. The book also provides a well-
researched insight into the academic opportunities
in Chennai.
  Tenzin Gyatso Claude B. Levenson,2002-06-03 This
exciting and often intense biography describes the
Dalai Lama's rigorous education and his full
assumption of power at the age of fifteen
following the Chinese invasion in 1950. Though
Tibetan tradition holds that the Dalai Lama is a
reincarnation of his predecessors, one still
marvels at the level of responsibility, maturity,
and wisdom he possessed at a very young age.
Through Claude B. Levenson's account of his youth,
illuminated by photographs and many recollections
of the Dalai Lama in his own words, we begin to
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understand how a lama from Tibet has become the
worldwide spiritual leader who was awarded the
Nobel Peace Prize in 1989.
  My Name Is Tenzin, I Am Not Chinese Pam
D. Tenzin,2016-07-06 Tenzin Phuntsok was brought
to India from his homeland, Tibet, at the tender
age of nine. He respects this decision of his
elders, though he has left his mother back home,
and has never been able to meet her again. Growing
up in India under the care of his uncle and the
school authorities, who stand in for the parents
of such refugee children, he is happy enough in
India, his foster home. However, being the child
of a freedom fighter, he never forgets his roots,
and is very conscious of his Tibetan identity. My
Name Is Tenzin, I Am Not Chinese is a first person
narrative of this young Tibetan’s experiences as a
college student in Chennai. Written in an easy
conversational style, the story is rich with humor
that cloaks the poignancy of an uprooted youth’s
life in a place which is poles apart from his
Himalayan homeland. The book also provides a well-
researched insight into the academic opportunities
in Chennai.
  Running Toward Mystery Tenzin Priyadarshi,Zara
Houshmand,2021-06-22 A revered Buddhist monk tells
the bracing and beautiful story of a singular life
compelled to contemplation, sharing lessons about
the power of mentorship and an open mind “A
necessary and captivating narrative of spiritual
courage and truth seeking far beyond the veil of
our contemporary delusions.”—Sting Born in India
to a prominent Hindu Brahmin family, the Venerable
Tenzin Priyadarshi was only six years old when he
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began having visions of a mysterious mountain
peak, and of men with shaved heads wearing robes
the color of sunset. “It was as vivid as if I were
watching a scene from life,” he writes. And so at
the age of ten, he ran away from boarding school
to find this place—taking a train to the end of
the line and then riding a bus to wherever it
went. Strangely enough, he ended up at a Buddhist
monastery that was the place in his dreams. His
frantic parents and relatives set out to find him
and, after two weeks, located him and brought him
home. But he continued to have visions and feel a
strong pull to a spiritual life in a tradition
that he had never heard of as a child. Today, he
is a revered monk and teacher as well as President
and CEO of The Dalai Lama Center for Ethics and
Transformative Values at the Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, where he works to build
bridges among communities and religions. Running
Toward Mystery is the Venerable Tenzin
Priyadarshi’s profound account of his lifelong
journey as a seeker. At its heart is a story of
striving for enlightenment, the vital importance
of mentors in that search, and of the many
remarkable teachers he met along the way, among
them the Dalai Lama, Archbishop Desmond Tutu, and
Mother Teresa. “Teachers come and go on their own
schedule,” Priyadarshi writes. “I clearly wasn’t
in charge of the timetable and it wasn’t my place
to specify how a teacher should teach.” And arrive
they did, at the right time, in the right way, to
impart the lessons that shaped a life of seeking,
devotion, and deep human connection across all
barriers. Running Toward Mystery is the bracing
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and beautiful story of a singular life compelled
to contemplation, and a riveting narrative of just
how exciting that journey can be.
  The True Source of Healing Tenzin
Wangyal,2015-07-07 Recall a moment in your life
when you felt complete, satisfied, fully alive, at
home in yourself. Imagine that it is possible for
you to feel that way not only now and then but
most of the time. In The True Source of Healing,
meditation teacher Tenzin Wangyal introduces
powerful practices to help you connect deeply with
your authentic nature and heal your soul, so you
can lead a more joyful and fulfilling life.
Drawing on traditional soul retrieval teachings of
Tibetan Bön Buddhism, Tenzin Wangyal offers
practical guidance for overcoming feelings of
disconnection and dissatisfaction, and reawakening
your inherent creativity, playfulness, and sense
of ease. Done daily, these transformative
practices can help you: • Overcome difficult life
challenges • Clear negative emotions and cultivate
positive qualities • Revitalize your personal and
professional relationships • Feel more engaged and
productive at work • Experience healing on all
levels—physical, emotional, energetic • Bring
happiness and well-being to others Using the
meditations and informal practices in the book,
you’ll learn how to tap into the healing power of
nature as well as your own capacity for self-
healing.
  Tenzin's Deer Barbara Soros,2003 After nursing a
wounded deer back to health, Tenzin is faced with
an even bigger challenge.
  Tenzin Teresa Milbrodt,2024-01-30 Tenzin hoped
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to find a new planet where her species could live.
They might find a whole new way of life. Time to
Read: about 1 hour and 15 minutes Tenzin is
stationed on a distant planet with a human to
figure out if either species can use it as a
colony. As they are forced to work side by side,
they may discover that they can live together, and
maybe even discover a new way of life together.
Lost Colony is a quarterly magazine of masterfully
crafted mid-length (10,000 to 25,000 words)
science fiction and fantasy in all of their
varieties. This ebook edition includes an Editor’s
Note in which the editor explains why this story
was chosen for publication.
  Trials of a Tibetan Monk: The Case of Tenzin
Delek ,2004
  Healing with Form, Energy, and Light Tenzin
Wangyal,2002-04-24 A Buddhist manual for replacing
an anxious, narrow, uncomfortable identity with
one that is expansive, peaceful, and capable. In
the shamanic worldview of Tibet, the five elements
of earth, water, fire, air, and space are accessed
through the raw powers of nature and through non-
physical beings associated with the natural world.
The Tibetan tantric view recognizes the elements
as five kinds of energy in the body and balances
them with a program of yogic movements, breathing
exercises, and visualizations. In Dzogchen
teachings, the elements are understood to be the
radiance of being, and are accessed through pure
awareness. Healing with Form, Energy, and Light
offers the reader healing meditations and yogic
practices on each of these levels. Tenzin
Rinpoche's purpose is to strengthen our connection
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to the sacred aspect of the natural world and to
present a guide that explains why certain
practices are necessary and in what situations
practices are effective or a hindrance. And the
world too is transformed from dead matter and
blind processes into a sacred landscape filled
with an infinite variety of living forces and
beings. The secrets freely given in this volume
can help us lay sound foundations for whatever
yogic practice we may adopt. Tenzin Rinpoche has
rendered all a great service. —Yoga Studies
  Dalai Lama (Tenzin Gyatso) Richard Worth,2013
Chronicles the life of the exiled Tibetan
spiritual and political leader, who has lived in
exile in India since 1959, when communist China
took over his nation.
  An Act to Award a Congressional Gold Medal to
Tenzin Gyatso, the Fourteenth Dalai Lama, in
Recognition of His Many Enduring and Outstanding
Contributions to Peace, Non-Violence, Human
Rights, and Religious Understanding United
States,2006
  The Escape Out of China Linda
Steven,2023-01-02T00:00:00Z Tenzin, Lodoe
Kunsang's son, born in 1971, was 18 when he
participated in the March 10, 1989 protest to
demand a free Tibet, earning him 4 years in
prison. Despite severe repression, every year
Tibetans continue to celebrate the commemoration
of this remarkable and tragic insurgency. Tenzin
was one of the first victims. At the head of the
procession chanting the words of Free Tibet! Free
Tibet! ” Tenzin is quickly spotted by the Chinese
police who set off in pursuit of him and from whom
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he momentarily manages to escape...insurgency.
Tenzin was one of the first victims. At the head
of the procession chanting the words of Free
Tibet! Free Tibet! ” Tenzin is quickly spotted by
the Chinese police who set off in pursuit of him
and from whom he momentarily manages to escape...
  Tenzin Gyatso, the Dalai Lama Kai Friese,1985
Presents with photos and quotations the life story
of Tenzin Gyatso, the present, though exiled,
Dalai Lama of Tibet.
  My Phenomenal Tibet Journey Tenzin
Choekyi,2018-12-22 Tenzin Choekyi has journeyed to
Tibet, and she would like to share with you all
the things she has seen in Tibet—the people,
culture, and places she has visited.
  Spontaneous Creativity Tenzin Wangyal
Rinpoche,2018-07-17 Mention creativity, and what
comes to mind? For many of us, creativity is the
province of someone with a singular gift toiling
away in service to his or her art. From this
perspective, creativity is a solitary endeavor
—the struggle of the individual to express a
distinctive vision to the world. But what if we
looked at creativity through a wider lens, as a
dynamic force that animates us all and connects us
with every being on the planet? From this
perspective, creativity is not just a spark
igniting the fire of inspiration. It is a way of
living spontaneously from the sacred space within
us that is the source of infinite potential and
positive qualities such as love, compassion, and
joy. Any voice, any form of expression, that
emerges from this core has the power to heal us
and benefit others. In Spontaneous Creativity,
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acclaimed author and meditation master Tenzin
Wangyal Rinpoche draws on the ancient wisdom of
the Tibetan Bön Buddhist tradition to guide us in
developing the ability to show up fully for our
lives and express our creative gifts for the
greatest good. Guided meditations and practices
help us to: meet our own creative nature;
recognize and release the “pain identity” that
holds us back; awaken the essential creative
powers of openness, awareness, inspiration,
ripening, and manifesting; and serve others with
joy. The teachings of Bön Buddhism have been
introducing human beings to their true nature for
centuries, and they are as fresh today as ever.
Tenzin Rinpoche writes, “My deepest wish is for
you to receive great benefit from these teachings
as you explore them, take them into your heart,
and feel them come alive in your life.”
  Athang Tenzin Pem and Gangtey Nyerpi Penjor
,2020
  Two Sides of a Coin Tenzin N. Gentso,2014-06-29
Born in India, Tenzin Namzey Gentso came to
America when she was three years old. Growing up
with English as her second language, Tenzin
developed a passion for reading and writing. She
completed her first novella at age seventeen.
Tenzin attends college in Boston, Massachusetts.
Jay has finally achieved his dream of becoming a
famous musician and plays in a band called The
Blue Diamonds with four other members. With his
rising popularity, Jay is living the life he has
always wanted. However, one day his biggest fear
comes true: the secret identity he has kept to
himself all his life is leaked by the media to the
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whole world. Can Jay's now flipped life ever
return to normal? How can he make amends with his
band brothers and fans after such a disaster? So,
Mr. Jay Davis. Jay looked at Mr. Grande and felt
butterflies in his stomach suddenly. The
interviewer looked up at him slowly, his
expression reminding Jay of a hyena hungry for
food. There's been rumors going around that- Mr.
Grande paused, whether it was to create suspense
or form sensible words, you used to be a girl? Jay
felt time freeze and his mind went blank, too
shocked to deliver a reaction to that. The cameras
focused on him intently and the bright lights
above Jay suddenly felt like they were burning his
skin. From the corner of his eye, he saw Luke's
hand form into a small fist. What do you make of
that? Mr. Grande asked after a few seconds of
silence. Jay opened his mouth but only a croak
came out. Sorry, Jay apologized as he cleared his
throat, trying to form an excuse of some sort
quickly. His heart started thumping loudly as he
debated whether he should reveal his secret and
get it over with or not. So many possible answer
choices popped up in Jay's mind, but Jay still
felt as though he had a blank slate. That's just
gossip. Jay turned his head and saw it was Aidan
who had spoken up. We haven't heard of this
before, and I don't know how that came up in the
first place. I
  In the Land of the Eastern Queendom Tenzin
Jinba,2013-11-17 The story underlying this
ethnography began with the recent discovery and
commercialization of the remnant of an ancient
“queendom” on the Sichuan-Tibet border. Recorded
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in classical Chinese texts, this legendary
matriarchal domain has attracted not only tourists
but the vigilance of the Chinese state. Tenzin
Jinba’s research examines the consequences of
development of the queendom label for local
ethnic, gender, and political identities and for
state-society relations.
  Great Ocean Roger Hicks,Chögyam (Ngakpa),1984
  Living Fully Shyalpa Tenzin Rinpoche,2012
Buddhist teachings reveal guidance for proper
breathing and realizing inner potential, in order
to better approach financial, relationship, and
career issues.
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